
Thursday, May 16, 2024 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATIO'N 

MAY 16, 2024 

BOARD OF VARIANCE MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that the Meeting of the District of North Vancouver Board of Variance 
previously scheduled on Thursday, May 16, 2024 commencing at 5:00 p.m. in the Committee 
Room of the Municipal Hall, 355 West Queens Road, North Vancouver, B.C., has been cancelled. 

Genevieve Lanz 
Corporate Officer 
Posted this 9th day of May, 2024 


